
Term 2 May 24 2019 

A Good News Story! 

Our students received a fabulous 

compliment for their behavior, 

attitude and sense of caring.  

An elderly couple at Marulan 

McDonalds made a point of 

commenting to staff that the 

students of Michelago and 

Jerangle Public Schools were 

exceptionally well behaved. 

AWESOME! 

Our student feedback on the 

excursion was extremely 

positive. 

Many thanks to our fabulous 

bakers and hands on P&C 

members who gave up their time 

on election day. The cake stall 

that they ran will provide much 

needed funds for our students.  

Many thanks to Susan for 

arranging the very successful 

book fair that also coincided 

with the elections. 

Welcome to Mr Simon Buckley 

who will be teaching students 

from the senior class on 

Thursday’s and Friday’s. 
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Just a reminder: 

Uniform : Winter 

Please update your child’s uniform 

for winter as required. 

Beanies in navy or gold are an 

acceptable alternative . The P&C 

have a few warm navy scarves for 

sale at $5 each. See Nicole in the 

office for these. 

Shoes - black 

Socks -  navy 

Woolworths Earn & Learn 

The school is collecting Earn & 

Learn “ stickers. The box is in the 

foyer of the office. This all helps 

with the purchase of resources. 



MUSIC LESSONS 

Craig Mewitt 

Individual piano tuition - 30 minute lesson $35 

All ages & styles  Contact: Craig on 0409 151 887 

Beginners welcome! Thursday morning at school. 

AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAMS 

Monday Homework Club  3:30 - 4:15 

Tuesday Sport 3:30 - 4:15 

Please ensure students are collected before 4:30. 

Thank You! 
 

PLAYGROUP  SESSIONS:  9:30am - 11:30am 

Playgroup sessions have been scheduled for:     

Thursday 20 June 

Thursday 4 July 
 
 

DISTRICT ATHLETICS AT COOMA 

Thursday 30 May 

For those students attending the District  Athletics, please remember to take warm 

clothing to put over your sports uniform. 

You need to be at the Snowy Oval no later than 9:15. 

Mr Buckley will be there to meet you. 

Canteen is available. 

Please take sunscreen, hat and water bottles. 

NOTE:  Listen to the weather forecast or local radio in case of cancellation. 

On leaving the grounds please sign out with Mr Buckley. 
 

 

SRC Healthy Lunch Day 

Wednesday 26 June 
The SRC are holding a healthy lunch fundraising  day on Wednesday 26 June. We will be 

asking each family to contribute  nutritious ingredients on the day.  

Students will pay $3.00 to make a delicious wrap or sandwich. 

Hot Milo will be supplied for the children. 

 

 

 



 

Dental  Hygiene 

As part of our unit of learning, Lyndal a dental clinician from Community 

Health visited the school to provide a healthy teeth workshop for our 

students.  

Students have been provided with a toothbrush which they can take 

home. 

 

 

 

P & C HAPPENINGS 
Next P & C Meeting   

Thursday 6 June  5:30 - 6:30pm 

Everyone is welcome, please come along! 

We encourage a member from every family to attend.  

 
 

 

Assembly  

All welcome! 

Friday 31May 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week is ‘Hair Care Week’ again. Our local hairdresser will be visiting on Friday to 

discuss hair care and styling with the students. 

Hair Care is Important ! 

During “Hair Care Week” our students made a special effort to comb and 

style their hair 

“Charlie and the Chocolate Factory” 


